
  
 

 
 

Date: 16-01-2025 

CGU Chess Activities for Boys 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Students, 

It is hereby notified that a practice session will be conducted on 18th January (10:00 AM to 4.00 

PM), 2025 between the 1st year B. Tech. students and 2nd year B. Tech. students under the 

curriculum "CGU Chess Activities for Boys 2025” at the MBA Library. All interested students are 

required to contact the club coordinator(s)/ student volunteers to participate in the events.  

 

Contacts:  

Dr. Tapas Guchhait, Coordinator (8617849774) 

Aditya Ranjan Patra, Club-vice president (7750065996) 

  

 

 

All the HoDs are requested to kindly circulate the notification amongst their students to 

ensure maximum participation.  

 

 

 

  

Dr. Tapas Guchhait Dr. Debal Kanti Singha 

Coordinator, Chess Club (Boys) Co-coordinator, Chess Club (Boys) 

 


